
Supporting your child’s 

understanding of maths…

Have you ever thought “maths just isn’t for me”?
Do you panic when you see your child’s maths homework? 
Are you confused by different maths strategies? 
Do you struggle to support your child develop essential maths skills for life?

In conjunction with the Multiply Project, South Ayrshire 
Council are keen to support parents & carers develop key 
numeracy skills and confidence with maths. Click on the
link or scan the QR code and complete the form if you’re
interested in finding out how you can support your child
to gain confidence and a deep understanding of maths…

https://forms.office.com/e/Bm96L0JaUN

CALLING ALL
PARENTS &
CARERS!!

Please indicate your interest by completing 
the form by 8th September 2023

N.B. This will allow us to plan a series of practical workshops 
designed to support you and your child develop a deeper 
understanding of maths.

Registration for workshops 
will be available from
18th September 2023
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